


Artesia Chamber Board Meeting
April 6, 2021

Meeting called to order at 12:00 pm by Anil Desai.  Faiz, Manu and Monica Lee were absent. Jeremy Bates represented the City.
Agenda and minutes were M/S/A.

Treasurer’s Report:
Norma reported an ending balance of $23,611.08 as of 3/30/2021.  This included $450 for dues, and expenditures of $450.00. $657.47

Executive Director’s Report:
Chris reminded group of new P O Box. He will speak each month at the City council meetings. He is working on sponsorship deck of sponsor levels and promised that website and invoices will be completed by next e-board meeting.

Programming & Calendar:
Our speaker for April 14 will be ABC Trustee Miguel Eugenio who will talk about reopening plans.  The Board also agreed to meet every month on the first Tuesday.  Majority agreed.

Round Table Discussion & Committee Reports:
Frank, Shaila and Rain said plaque distribution went well and Board members will begin to meet with business owners beginning in May according to the District Map he sent to us.
“We will refine as we move along, but we have to start engaging with the businesses.”  Frank also said, “We will add issues as they arise.”

External Meeting Reports:
Next month, Frank will give a report on SELACO and Larry will report on Gateway Chamber Alliance.  For this month, Frank said they discussed giving community exposure for programs for people who don’t have jobs to help people get back to work.
Jeremy mentioned a grant program in Los Angeles County that gives money to retails, restaurants and other businesses up to $10,000.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:57 pm.

Respectfully submitted by
Larry Caballero, ACC Secretary
